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Chief Minister Peter Caruana will have dinner today in Spain with its new Secretary of State for 
Europe Juan Pablo de la Iglesia, who has replaced Angel Lossado. 
 
It is expected that the Chief Minister and Sr de la Iglesia will review progress in the Trilateral 
Forum. The Chief Minister is also expected to raise matters relating to cross frontier fluidity, 
including Madrid’s position in relation to the La Linea Mayor’s threatened toll and other disruptive 
actions. 


